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Issue Date: August 6th, 2019 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
This notice is to inform you of the obsolescence items that you have purchased from Littelfuse. 
 
Description of the Change: 

 
Reason for The Change: 

 
Effective Date of the Change: 

 

What You Need to Do: 

 
Unfortunately, Littelfuse is unable to offer alternative products as effective replacements for these 
parts. If you have any questions, please contact your Littelfuse Customer Service Representative or 
your Inside Sales Representative. We appreciate your business and continued partnership. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Zachary Naughton 
Global Product Manager 
Littelfuse Commercial Vehicle Products 

• Littelfuse will obsolete and no longer support production of the below finished goods: 
o 71016-20 
o 71042-06 
o 71066-05 

• These are very mature products that have seen sharply declining volumes in recent 
years, and as such, one of our suppliers will no longer make components necessary for 
Littelfuse to continue production. 

• August 6th, 2019 

• We have procured remaining stock of affected components and will work to fulfill 
finished good demand as we are able; existing orders can be modified as needed. 


